
     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                           
  

     
26 May 2022  
Attn: Mr. Greg Wheeler, Nominating Committee Chairman  
c/o Will Coffman, Corporate Governance Associate 
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
Via email: wcoffman@iccsafe.org  
 
Dear Mr. Greg Wheeler 
 
Please accept this letter on behalf of the Region IX Board of Directors, who via a 24 May 
2022 email poll voted unanimously to support Michael Wich in his bid for President to the 
ICC Board of Directors, for the upcoming 2022 election at the ABM in Louisville, KY 
 
Mr. Wich has served on the ICC Board of Directors. He has been involved in Region IX as 
an ICC Liaison for many years and has been a great asset to the members of Region IX and 
through the nation. Mr. Wich consistent dedication to his work and leadership qualities have 
served ICC and its membership well over the years. He is well respected in all areas of his 
work and would be a great asset to the ICC Board of Directors as President. 
 
If you have any question, please feel free to contact me at 205-310-0166 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Barry L Falls 
 
Barry L Falls, Building Official/Commercial Inspector  
President Gulf Coast Region IX 
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